

2024-05-07 Meeting notes (ONAP/O-RAN-SC/SMO - Meeting) - Agenda

07 May 2024 **14:00 UTC** | 7am **PDT** | 10am **EDT** | 15:00 **WEST** | 16:00 **CEST** | 17:00 **EEST** | 19:30 **IST** | 22:00 **CST** | 23:00 **JST** |

ZOOM: <https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89069708424?pwd=aGJOZm54eTUxd0FXR0VCU1N0ejBrUT09>
Meeting ID: 890 6970 8424

Calendars:

- <https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-meetings/calendar>
- <https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar>
- Summer
14:00 UTC | 7am **PDT** | 10am **EDT** | 15:00 **WEST** | 16:00 **CEST** | 17:00 **EEST** | 19:30 **IST** | 22:00 **CST** | 23:00 **JST** |
- Winter
15:00 UTC | 7am **PST** | 10am **EST** | 15:00 **GMT** | 16:00 **CET** | 17:00 **EET** | 20:30 **IST** | 23:00 **CST** | +1d 00:00 **JST** |

(During WinterSummer DST changeover follow US time. SummerWinter DST changeover follow Europe time)

Table of Contents

- Attendees
- Administration
- LF Antitrust
- Goals
- Recording
- Discussion items
- Action items

Attendees

Please tag yourself using LF ID User Name.
Don't have an LF ID yet? Go here: <https://myprofile.lfx.linuxfoundation.org/>
Please remove yourself from this list if you don't want to be tagged for future meetings

- [Martin Skorupski](#) ★
- [Alex Stancu](#) ★
- [John Keeney](#) ★
- [N.K. Shankaranarayanan](#) ★
- [Seshu Kumar Mudiganti](#)
- [Kevin Tang](#)
- [Aravindhan Ayyanathan](#) ★
- [James Li](#)
- [Timo Perala](#)
- [Gervais-Martial Ngueko](#)
- [Andrew](#)
- [Xin Miao](#)
- [Avinash Bhat](#)
- [Alok Panda](#)
- [Ezra Kesten](#)
- [John Meyer](#)
- [Robert Heinemann](#) (MITRE)
- [SANDEEP JAISAWAL](#) (Samsung & OSC AIMLFW)
- [Carsten Hösel](#) (TU Dortmund)
- [Pawe Pawlak](#)
- [Henry Yu](#)
- [Kamel Idir](#)
- [David McBride](#)
- [Yogendra Pal](#)
- [Rohith Rajneesh](#) ★
- [Denis G Noonan](#) ★
- [Raviteja Karumuri](#) ★
- [Francesco Davide Lapenta](#) ★
- [Glauco Gonçalves](#)
- [Vamshi Krishna Namilikonda](#)
- [emmanuel sarris](#)
- [Marian Darula](#)
- [Glauco Gonçalves](#)
- [Varadarajan Srinivasan](#) (Samsung)
- [Gururajaroa Bandalakunta](#) (Tech Mahindra)
- [Vineet Aggarwal](#)
- [Irfan Ghauri](#) (OAI)
- [Michal Cmarada](#)

Administration

LF Antitrust

- [Antitrust Policy Notice](#)
- [Antitrust Policy](#)

See also / Co-Located

- [2024-04-16 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC / SIM Community meeting](#)

Goals

- share information between
 - O-RAN-SC Non-RT-RIC
 - O-RAN-SC OAM
 - O-RAN-SC O-DU
 - O-RAN-SC SIM
 - O-RAN-SC INT
 - O-RAN-SC AI/ML
 - ONAP CCSDK/SDNC/SDN-R
 - ONAP Usecases
 - ONAP Req & ONAP TSC committees
 - LFN 🤔

Recording

- [Recording \(MP4 - lo res\)](#)

- Behiç Erdem
- Fransiscus Bimo (NTUST)
- Sagar Arora
- Shashikanth VH
- Byung-Woo Jun ★

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes	
00:00	Admin	John Keeney	Next meetings: Please follow the calendar • https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar • https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-meetings/calendar# • 2024-05-14 John Keeney • 2024-05-21 Martin Skorupski • 2024-05-21 John Keeney • 2024-05-28 Martin Skorupski	
00:05	O-RAN-SC	O-RAN-SC PTLs	• O-RAN-SC ToC ◦ https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/TOC#ORANSTechnicalOversightCommittee(TOC) • OSFG ◦ whitepaper - goes to proposal for funding request(s) ▪ Non-RT-RIC: John Keeney ▪ J-Release planning ▪ https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/RICNR/Release+J ▪ using rApp Manager function for other tasks ▪ rApp using rApp Manager ▪ r1 is the interface to use ▪ service manager function alpha version main contribution for J. ▪ CAPIF registry and discovery of services and API-Gateway ▪ includes access control for the services ▪ concept from O-RAN Alliance (SME) ▪ integration with rApp Manager ▪ A1-Policy function in ONAP with new northbound interface ▪ carry over from I-Release - A1-mediator compatibly with A1-Policy ▪ updates based on WG2 Specs (R1 specification, SMO decomposition) ▪ work on DME - R1 API updates - for study? ▪ ONAP policy functions will be updated, new nbi according to O-RAN rApp discussion ▪ Preparation of ONE Summit ... ▪ SIM: Alex Stancu ▪ J-Release preparation ▪ no new use cases ▪ enhancing sim infrastructure ▪ e.g. go from C to Python using the Python APIs from netopeer and sysrepo ▪ keep up-to-date with O-RAN Specs ▪ Sim architecture updates ▪ Preparation of ONE Summit ... ▪ O2 interface requested by ToC - no requirements ▪ Datasets for AI/ML and other cases ▪ Please see: https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/display/SIM/Simulated+datasets ▪ OAM: Martin Skorupski ◦ J-Release preparation ▪ updates to Oct 2023 specs • yangs from WG10 • yang updates from WG4 and WG5 • Status: a few issues reported back to WG5 - under discussion ◦ Support of WG9 ▪ alignment of ONF and IETF wireless transport models ▪ WG9 looks into management of sync see ieee and WG4 ◦ W10 OAM Architecture changes based on W11 (Security) ◦ workshop with OAI - further O1 capabilities details in LF ONE summit ◦ srsRan - are interested in O1 interfacing ▪ O-DU: @Vidhu ▪ No update this week ▪ AI/ML: @Subash Singh ▪ Minutes & Meeting: Meeting notes ▪ Calendar: https://lists.o-ran-sc.org/g/main/calendar ▪ No other update this week ▪ SMO: Seshu Kumar Mudiganti ▪ Minutes & Meeting: Meeting notes ▪ J Release planning ▪ integration point OAI, Nephio, O-RAN-SC ▪ INT: James Li(CMTI) ▪ ODU-Low and Taiwan lab - trouble shooting ▪ f2f - provide feature mapping to specs ▪ demo request for f2f - maybe with Bimo ? - AI/ML will be involved (?) ▪ Conversation with POWDER - What O-RAN-SC is using POWDER for - collaboration with OAI ToC ▪ Preparation of ONE Summit ... (- especially for RIC-APP) ▪ RSAC: ▪ Minutes: RSAC Meetings	
00:20		Q/A		
00:00	Meeting ends			

Action items

